
model 600 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Whitworth, 

1/8/2004 3: 

Than I< you for contacting Remington country. Yo 
1968 and should be inspected for a trigger re.·. 
sending your firearm to a Remington Authoriz 
factory for evaluation. 

You can locate your nearest repair 
Information center in our support section 
state: 

Customer (kendel l wh·i tworth) 
i have a model 600 .308 cal. 
i have been told there is a 
being on safety. can you give 
problem may be. 
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